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Dear House Committee members: 

 

I oppose the current version of HB3119.  It does not adequately consider the needs 

of the state Agriculture producers needs in rural areas using low annual mileage 

diesel vehicles such as seed trucks that are idle 10 months of the year but essential 

for 2 months of short-haul harvest use resulting in few miles.  The replacement 

expense are literally insurmountable for family farms currently pressed with the Ag-

Overtime laws and falling crop prices. 

 

I'd be happy to discuss this more with any representative willing to hear me out on 

this. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Best regards 

Jason Hunton 

 


